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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex

Telex No.: 24305 Telephone: ROYal 9166

14th April, 1961

Classn. (H)
Dear Sirs,

m.s8. "BLOBMENDABL"

With reference to your report
No.22965, I shall be glad to learn as soon as
possible, what early and definite arrangements
have been made to complete the Auxilary Boiler
and Press Boiler Surveys, which became due at
the end of July and October 1960 respectively.

The starboard Screwshaft Survey will
become due at the end of next July =nd it will
be appreciated if you will advise the Owners
accordingly.

It is noted in your communication of
the 20th March, that the present Continuous
Survey cycle as regards the auwiliary machinery
will be brought up-to-date as 300n af possible,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Yommittee,

The Surveyors,
A JSTERDAM,

Lloyd’s Register
Foundation
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